YOU ARE CORDIALLY INVITED TO
ATTEND...

A Post-High School
Transition Night
Open House

Hosted by:

Orem High School

February 17, 2016
6:00 to 8:00 pm
In the OHS Commons

Did you know that the accommodations offered to IEP students do not have
to end with high school graduation? At OHS’s Transition Night, come and
learn the different educational and occupational resources available to students
with IEPs during high school and as they continue their education.
Representatives from the UVU Accessibility Office, MATC, Voc Rehab,
WIA, Medicaid, ATEC, Ability First, Utah Parent Center, Peer
Connections, and Disability Law Center will be in attendance from 6:00
until 8:00 to give information about their services.




